
December 16, 2024 District 6 Area 31 Meeting Minutes 
7PM (in person & ZOOM) 
 
3   zoom attendees 
7   in person attendees 
 
Greg DCM/Caroline Co-DCM/Annette 
Secretary/Pat/Cody/Brendan/Dan/Paula/Jared/Judy 
 
Greg started the meeting at 7. Greg read what a GSR is responsible for. 
Annette summarized November minutes  
 
Motion to start next month’s meeting electing a secretary so that the notes can be taken 
for the meeting.  
 
GSR Reports: 
 
Dan-Path to Recovery Wednesday big book meeting. Approx 20 ppl a week. No 
problems. Best meeting around. 
 
Pat-East Mtn Group-meetings going well. Good crowds 50-65 people. Some group 
members are going through some serious personal problems. Struggling a bit filling 
service positions but keeping our heads above water.  
 
Brendan-Southwick Sunday Big Book group. It is going well. Attendance good, steady 
flow. No issues or problems.  
 
Cody-Tuesday Night Suffield Men’s Group-The group is healthy and no concerns. 20 
regular attendance and 35 group members. 
 
Judy-Hand of Hope meets at 10:00 Saturday at United Methodist Church in Enfield, CT.  
Good attendance. Attracting new people. All is going well.  
 
Jarod-Enfield Young Peoples meeting at the Methodist Church in Enfield, CT. 
Attendance is good. All is well. New Years Eve they are hosting a dance. Will have an 
alcothon meeting and potluck starting about 5 until midnight. 
 
Jeannette-Enfield Women’s Group on Tuesday nights. Going well 25-30 women every 
week. Solid meeting. They have 2 speakers twice a month then traditions and a step 
meeting. Speaker meetings seem to be better attended.   
 
Paula-DCM turning it over to Greg. Intergroup is now open Tuesday’s. Mon-Fri 9-1. Ala-
nooner meeting in Agawam is looking for support. Ugly sweater party Dec 21st 6-10 at 
Omni Point Internet Café in Springfield. Dec 24th 6:00pm-Dec 25th 6:00pm Alcothon 
starts at 30 Carew St South Hadley, MA. Paula thanks everyone for letting her serve as 
DCM. 



 
More information can be found at:  www.Area31aa.org 
 
Greg-covered what happened at the last district meeting. A budget was voted on and 
accepted. Treasurer report was discussed and Greg has a hard copy if anyone is 
interested in seeing it let him know. Greg explained the reflection of a negative number 
in the budget for next year. Also presented were the minutes for the last meeting. DCM 
has $600 for district budget for workshops or any supplies needed. Greg requested that 
they reduce the amount to $500. 
 
Delegate-not here 
Area Chair-not here 
 
Old business – Filling the secretary position. Bonnie was interested. We need to table 
for next month because she is not at the meeting. 
 
New business- Pat asked what the process is for on-boarding for a GSR. Greg 
explained what the responsibilities are. New GSR’s need to give their information such 
as group they are representing and email so we can give it to the registrar.  
 
Judy summarized Concept 12 
 
Pat volunteered to do legacy of service 12 traditions for next meeting    
 
Next meeting date is: January 20th 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.area31aa.org/

